
MACCLESFIELD P.S. 
405 Macclesfield Road, Macclesfield. 3782. 

www.macclesfieldps.vic.edu.au 

macclesfield.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         Tel:  5968 4734     Mob:  0419 338 610          Fax: 5968 4153 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                   OSHC: 5968 4964    Mob: 0407 354 970    

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

NOVEMBER  
Friday 13th 2021 Foundation Transition Day  

(allocated time slots) 

CONSENT FOR SWIMMING 

PROGRAM DUE 

Friday 20th 2021 Foundation Transition Day  

(allocated time slots) 

Thursday 26th School Council Meeting 

Friday 27th 2021 Foundation Transition Day  

(allocated time slots) 

Monday 30th SCHOOL PHOTO DAY 

Level 3-6 Swimming Program begins 
 

DECEMBER  
 

Monday 7th Prep-2 Swimming Program begins 

Tuesday 8th Statewide 2021 Foundation Orientation Day 

Friday 11th  Grade 2 sleepover-CANCELLED 

Wednesday 16th Grade 6 Graduation Night 

First Nations Bedtime Stories Challenge 

(more information in this issue J ) 

Thursday 17th  Last Day for Students 1.30pm dismissal 

Friday 18th  Last Day for Staff 

http://www.macclesfieldps.vic.edu.au/
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To guide us in our learning, we use the Macclesfield Primary School attributes: 
 

               Learner Profile:  

Inquirers, Knowledgeable, Thinkers, Communicators, 
Principled, Open minded, Caring, Risk Takers, Balanced 

and Reflective 
 

Our school is working on our new strategic plan 

óChallenge 2023ô 
 

Dear Parents and Students, 
   
²Ŝ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ ƻǳǊ ΨǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǊŜǇƻǊǘΩ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ L. όLƴǘŜǊƴŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ .ŀŎŎŀƭŀǳǊŜŀǘŜύ ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎŀǘƛƻƴ Ƨǳǎǘ м 
day ago!  This report is from our recent IB-PYP accreditation visit and I know Andrea will share 
more information from the report in coming weeks and into 2021. 
I extend my congratulations to our school community for the continuing commitment to 
providing our students with a rigorous, significant and increasingly global perspective in their 
learning.  
 

The accreditation visit was a significant step in the continuing implementation of the inquiry 
learning framework based on the IB ς PYP model (www.ibo.org) 
 

I am asked why inquiry and why PYP? 
 

The Victorian Curriculum is based on an inquiry learning approach and a number of years ago 
we committed to implementing the best possible inquiry learning framework ς we looked at 
a number of models and in discussion with School Council and our school community we 
confirmed our implementation of PYP. 
 

It is extremely rigorous with high standards and expectations for student learning and we 
believe our students benefit from this approach to learning. As one of just a few Government 
Primary Schools that are accredited IB-PYP schools we believe we are very proud of what we 
offer our school community. 
 

We have made significant development in its implementation and have seen this 
development across all areas of our curriculum. 
 

A quick summary of what the PYP offers to students: 
 

What the PYP offers students  
 

By choosing to implement the PYP, schools will develop studentsô academic, social and 
emotional wellbeing, focusing on international-mindedness and strong personal values. 
The PYP nurtures independent learning skills, encouraging every student to take 
responsibility for their learning. 
 

The programme incorporates local and global issues into the curriculum, asking students 
to look at six related, transdisciplinary themes and to consider the links between them. 
  
The themes include ówho we areô, ówhere we are in place and timeô and óhow the world 
worksô. 
 

Please take the opportunity to read more about PYP on the IB website and our own website, 
talk with your child and your childôs teacher about inquiry learning in the classroom. 

http://www.ibo.org/


  

Essential Education Supplies ς 2021 
 

The information regarding Essential Education Supplies for 2021 is available in the next few 
days ς notices are posted home to all families this week. 
 

We will continue with the  individual and classroom / specialist program component (the cost 
of student licences for Mathletics, Reading programs, assessment and reporting etc. will form 
part of the individual cost components).   
We have reviewed the items at each level and we are endeavouring to alter the mix of items 
at each level and have reduced the overall cost per student. 
 

Please contact our school office or make a time to see me if you have any questions or if I 
can assist with options for payment. 
 
During this challenging time and having spent some months in shutdown and now 
managing the transition to school, work etc.ς please know that we are here to support you 
and your family. 

Prep 2021visit: 
 

The first visit as part of our Prep transition visits is coming up (Friday 13th November with a 
changed schedule to meet the COVID-19 requirements.) It is always an exciting time for the 
whole school as we welcome new students and families to our school. 
 

tǊŜǇ [ ό[ƻǳƛǎŜΩǎ Ŏƭŀǎǎύ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƴƻǊƳŀƭ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ όǘƘŜǊŜ ŎƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ŀ ǎƭƛƎƘǘ ŎƘŀƴƎŜ ƻŦ 
venue). 
 

The other dates for Prep 2021 visit: 
 

Friday 20th November, Friday 27th November and  Tuesday 8th December 
 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴȅ ǉǳŜǎǘƛƻƴǎ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǎŜŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ ƻǊ ǎŜŜ WƻƘƴΦ 

 

School Council: 
The next meeting for 2020 will be Thursday 

26th November commencing at 7.00pm. 
 

 
 

EVERYONE, EVERYDAY 
 

Take the time to check in with folk in our community ς in your family ς in our school and 
continue to be the supportive Maccy community we care about so much. 

 



Terms dates: 2021   Terms dates: 2021    
Term 1: 27 January (teachers start) ς 1 April 

Term 2: 19 April ς 25 June 
Term 3: 12 July ς 17 September 

Term 4: 4 October ς 17 December 
Starting arrangements for students will be confirmed prior to the end of the school year. If 

you have any questions please contact the school. 
 
Kind regards & have a great week! 
 

John Chiswell  

Principal   
 

Macclesfield aims to create an inspiring teaching and learning community, where we 
endeavour to nurture curiosity and bestow a life-long love of learning 

******************************************* ***************************  

A very  
 

 

 

to  

GRACE. B 

who will be celebrating her birthday this week  
#######################################  

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY IS SCHEDULED FOR  

 

MONDAY, 30TH 

NOVEMBER 

9AM SHARP  

 

Order forms will be sent home as soon 

as they arrive from Skoolpix J 



 

READING   

NIGHTS  
 

50 Scarlett . McC 
225 Noah. C 

***************************************************************************  

LEVEL 5/6 FAMILIES 
 

Due to this yearΩs Level 5/6 camp being cancelled, some of 

you have credit on your accounts as you had already part 

paid/paid in full earlier in the year.  

It is at this time of year we ask families if they would like their account 

credited/receive a refund for any incursions/excursions that may not have taken 

place throughout the year.  

Please let the Office know of your preference before the end 

of November as the crediting/refunding process will take 

place in mid-December.  

Please Note: If your child is in Grade 6 and you would like to keep the 5/6 camp 

payment as credit on your account for a younger sibling to use in the future, this 

is possible. 

Please call: 5968 4734 or email: Jacqueline.Mosk@education.vic.gov.au with 

your preference or any enquiries. 

*****************************************************************  

Issue 8 catalogue will arrive and be distributed soon! 

Cash sales from this issue will be due on 

Wednesday, 25th November and 

Online orders will be due on Friday 27th November 

mailto:Jacqueline.Mosk@education.vic.gov.au


Congratulations to Logan for his huge effort on the Reading Recovery 

program. Well done Logan, you should be proud 

of your achievements! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

***************************************************************************************************************************** ****************************  

Due to the short time frame, this 

yearȭs Swimming Program has been 

reduced to one week blocks to 

enable all students in the school to 

participate. 

Level 3-6: Monday 30th November to Friday 4th December inclusive. 

Prep ɀLevel 2: Monday 7th December to Friday 11th December inclusive. 

The cost is $50 per student. 

Consent and payment can be made via Compass, over the phone, via email or over the 

counter.  

It is very important that consent is given by the due date ( FRIDAY 13 TH 

NOVEMBER) to enable buses to be booked and swimming teachers  to be 

employed . 

PLEASE NOTE IMPORTANT INFORMATION FROM THE AQUATIC CENTRE: 

¶ We ask that students come with their bathers on under their uniform negating the 

need for change rooms until after their lesson. 

¶ Each student is to bring a towel, goggles and ear plugs (optional) and underwear for 

after their session.  

¶ Due to Covid restrictions, parent helpers are not required and spectators are not 

permitted. 

¶ Macclesfield Primary School will be the only school in attendance during set session 

times. The Aquatic Centre will be closed to the public during this time.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


